
Dudley Pond Association Executive Committee Board Meeting  
May 3, 2021
(via Google Meet)

Attendees: Doron Almog, Eric Macklin, Jamie Pierce, Lisa Jacobs, Tim Dreher, Naomi Deutscher. Guests: Bob Smith. Marcia Filiurin, Norm Marowitz

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm. 

Spring Meeting recap April 25
The new BOD slate was elected unanimously.
Tim suggested that Wayland Rec get involved with creating signage for the pond- fishing lines, use of lead, and other warnings about pond activity. Bob Smith will work with DEP.
Estimated time for putting in new boat ramp near the Chat is Spring 2022.
The kiosk at mansion beach needs to be repaired and re-installed.  Doron will reach out to the Boy Scouts who built the original kiosk.
Clean-up of Dudley Brook was recommended to remove the fallen limbs and debris that clog up the outlet. DPW is on it and we will get a group to help out. Tim & Lisa will also schedule periodic DP cleanup areas throughout the summer.
Nomi will get a DPA sweatshirt and/or cap to Ray Moorman thanking him for his ongoing help cleaning up the area around DP.

Pond/Harvester update
[bookmark: _GoBack]Norm is talking to two harvester companies, Solitude and Alpha Boats to tackle this summer’s weed problem. No plans for removing milfoil yet; wweed trackers will be checking growth over the next few weeks to see what’s developing and how it will be treated. The pond’s phosphorus levels are OK.

Summer activities
There was a discussion about holding the ice cream social if we were able to hand out ice cream pops or cups in individually wrapped containers. Lisa will check with the Board of Health to see what the latest restrictions are. We have been holding pop-up musical events this spring but we are looking to see if we can have another Music on the Pond event in late July or August.

Fun Run
Should we hold it this year? It may require new regulation, staggered starts, distancing, etc. Jamie is in touch with our timer, Jamie Sarkasian for his availability, either Sept. 19 or 26.  We will keep discussing whether to hold it, do something else, or wait until next year.

Next meeting: June 7, 7pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm

Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa Jacobs, Secretary
